DETURN TO 3953k
l] .- NUCLEAR ENERGY SERVICES

Aprii 25, 1989
Refer to: PS-7

7/-05/7

Nuclear Regulatory
1717 H Street
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. Charles E. MacDonaid, Chief Trans. Branch
Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS

Subject: Radioactive Material Packages No. 0512
(Quality Assurance Program Renewal)

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Per your letter (SGTB:LLG 71-0512) Nuclear Energy Services is submitting
for the timely renewal of our Quality Assurance Program for the Radioactive
Materials Package No. 0512 License.

Enciosed please find the fee of $150.00 for this application fee.

If additional information is needed to complete this application please contact
me at (203) 796-5226.

NUCLEAR ENERGY SERVICES

SRS Valddlah

Paul S. Rudolph
Group Manager
Plant Services

PSR:ma
Enclosure

Sincerely,
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